
Community Service Commi/ee update for October 26, 2023. 

 

The Community Service Commi/ee (CSC) decided a@er the last Department of Illinois 
ConvenEon to update the 2024 brochure.  Chairman Ron Hoffman, Jerry Howard and Shandi 
Green met August 10, 2023 to discuss the new brochure.  RecommendaEons were made and 
Shandi has been updaEng the brochure. 

A proof of the 2024 brochure has been emailed to the five Commi/ee members.  A zoom call 
will be scheduled for the Commi/ee to discuss any changes or addiEons to the brochure.  The 
final proof will be forwarded to the Department for review.  Then, the 2024 brochure will be 
published and distributed.   

We look forward to having a very good parEcipaEon from Posts this year for recogniEon awards.  
The Commi/ee looks forward to working with all Posts. 

 

For Veterans, Youth and Community. 

Commi/ee Chairman 

Jerry Howard 


